
On Thursday the 16th of May, Year 6 went to 

the Ellesmere House carehome to perform 

songs for the residents there. We played songs 

that we had rehearsed in school on the ukulele 

in music and we sang many songs which many 

of the people living there got to listen to and 

enjoy like God save the King. Several girls 

played their own instruments very well and the 

choir also performed a beautiful song - ‘Irish 

Blessing’.

Year 6 got the chance afterwards and before to 

introduce themselves and speak to the 

residents and learn about them. For 

example,one adventurous lady who enjoyed 

skiing in many places like Switzerland and Italy. 

Another resident kindly offered Claudia her hat 

to try on and we met an adorable dog who had 

recently moved in and a kind gentleman 

showed pictures of the dog. It was a wonderful 

experience and very enjoyable for everyone. 

Afterwards,Ellesmere House was very generous 

and gave Year 6 a delicious treat.

Thank you Miss Golitzin for arranging the trip 

and Mrs Rogers for taking the instruments. 
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